
rent survey targets natives
alaska natives who have sought

rental housing in anchorage between
the years 1984 and 1986 and have been
discriminated against in the process
are being asked to respond to a hous-
ing discrimination survey

the 20 question survey is being
sponsored by the anchorage com-
munity housing resources board a
federally financed local agency that
promotes fair housing

there are several different organiza-
tions represetned on the board accor-
ding to survey consultant martha
upicksoun an alaska native of an-
chorage hired by the primary ccontrac-
tor bob mcknight

they include the alaska human
rights commission the anchorage
equal rights commission access
alaska the conflict resolution
center alaska legal services the
anchorage board of realtors and the
alaska public interest research

group
alaska natives might have been

treated unfairly when they attempted
to rent apartments in anchorage
mcnight said

this study is trying to determine
both the type of unfair treatment and
the ethnic groups most affected it is
very important that alaska natives
participate even if the unfair treatment
occurred two or three years ago he
added

those who feel they have been
treated unfairly or unjustly in seeking
anchorage housing because they are
alaska nativesnativcsNativ cs may obtain a surveysurve y
by calling upicksoun at 2433895243 3895 in
the evenings or leave a message at
2437626243 7626

A survey also may be obtained by
writing to upicksoun box 100540
anchorage 99510 by the end of thisth Is
month or early november


